
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

6th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Forest School sessions will be starting this week for children in Year 5 and Year 6 and the week 

beginning 11th September for Year 2. 

 

The children in Year 6 will participate in a session every other week and every 3 weeks for Years 2 

and 5.  They should therefore bring to school the appropriate clothing and footwear in on the days 

listed below: 

 

Sessions for this half term: 

 

Year 2 – Tuesday am 

 

Mrs Cordon – 12th September, 3rd October 

Mrs Gravely – 19th September, 10th October  

Miss George – 26th September, 17th October 

 

Year 5 – Thursday pm 

 

Mrs Corbyn – 7th September, 28th September, 19th October  

Mrs German – 14th September, 5th October  

Mr Cordon – 21st September, 12th October  

 

Year 6 – Friday pm every other week 

 

Miss Hedgley – starting 8th September 

Mr Ridley – starting 15th September 

 

Suitable Clothing (This should be old as we will be going out in all weathers and will get muddy!) 

 

Waterproof/warm coat, hat, gloves, T-shirt, jumper, jogging bottoms/leggings not jeans, wellies or 

walking boots. 

 

If you have any further questions or need assistance with the items above, please contact the class 

teacher. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs Clark 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

